
8 

 

 

 

Feedback: Standardisation of shift work 
 

Members will recall that the Mpumalanga Department of Health is in the process of consulting with labour 

about the issue of standardisation of shift work for different categories. It was previously reported that a 

task team, consisting of both parties (employer and labour) was established to deal with standardisation 

of shift workers by the Mpumalanga PHSDSBC Chamber. 

 

The draft, indicating the off duties for the different categories is attached. The PSA is hereby requesting a 

mandate from affected employees to adopt the stated off duties or to make further substantive inputs. 

Mandates should be submitted to Sbongile.ngomane@psa.co.za or Jabulile.mnisi@psa.co.za by 6 March 

2023. 
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